
      
May 27, 2013   

From: Councillor Mary Fragedakis 
To: Joe Pennachetti, City Manager  

RE:  Direct, Indirect and Opportunity Costs Associated with the Casino File

  

Dear Mr. Pennachetti,  

I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry (under Municipal Code S27-61) to obtain 
information related to the direct, indirect and opportunity costs associated with the casino file. I 
am requesting a response from you to the following:  

1) An itemized accounting of all the City of Toronto staff time and other expenses, including out 
of pocket expenses, involved in the negotiations, public consultations, researching, reporting and 
any other aspect of the Ontario and Lottery Gaming Corporation's proposed expansion of gaming 
in Toronto.   

2) An itemized accounting of any consultants' time and other expenses, including out of pocket 
expenses, engaged in the negotiations, public consultations, researching, reporting and any other 
aspect of the Ontario and Lottery Gaming Corporation's proposed expansion of gaming in 
Toronto.  

3) An analysis of what other City of Toronto projects were delayed and by how long in order for 
the City of Toronto to consider the Ontario and Lottery Gaming Corporation's proposed 
expansion of gaming in Toronto.  

I look forward to your reply.  

Sincerely,     

Councillor Mary Fragedakis 
Ward 29, Toronto-Danforth  


